
Jan. 18th-21st

Classroom News
Dates to 

Remember

Reminders:  

To Do:   

Homework:  Each night students will need to read for 15 
minutes and complete a math page for homework.

Reading:  Biographies: Famous People

Writing:  Summaries

Phonics:  Vowel Teams “ui” and “ue”

Math:  Three-Digit Addition 

Science:  Solids & Liquids- Test Friday
                   Study Guide will be sent home in Wednesday folder

Handwriting: Continue Cursive

Parent Connection
Words to Practice at Home

glue, blue, true, chew, flew, juice, argue, cruise, threw, stew

Write the words two times each on pieces of paper and 
mix them up. Play the game “memory” by having your 

child flip over two at a time until they get a match. When 
they get a match they must read the word correctly to 

keep the cards! Take turns and see who wins!

January 26th- Early 
Release @ 12:40

Reminder:
Please make sure that 

students are doing their 
homework on their own with 

only a little help from a parent 
or a sibling. The math 

homework we give each night 
is an exact reflection of what 

we did in class that day, so 
students should be able to 

complete the majority of it on 
their own. Thank you for your 

understanding and 
assistance!

● With the weather getting much cooler, please make sure 
your child dresses appropriately to go outside for recess. 
Please make sure they bring a jacket and that their name is 
written in it. 

● If your child is quarantined, please login to Schoology to 
complete assignments.  Most of the assignments are found 
in Seesaw as well.   All assignments should be completed in 
their entirety to be counted present for those days.

Continue to look for 
weekly emails from the 

2nd grade teachers at the 
beginning of the week.  
There are many times 

that we include additional 
information in our email 
that is not stated on the 

newsletter.  
 


